Comment #1 Received:


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Rosen, Bryan D <bryan.d.rosen@wv.gov>
Date: Wed, Jul 13, 2022 at 10:08 AM
Subject: WV-1A
To: Meadows, James D <james.d.meadows@wv.gov>


Jimmy with the change in the thresholds in the most recent Handbook update will the WV-1A used to waive the $125 annual registration fee now cover purchases up to $5K?

Thanks,

Bryan






Agency Response:  The Purchasing Division will modify the rule to reflect a $5,000 threshold for the vendor registration fee.

